New Sheffield-Partington Neighbourhood

Elementary School Design Open House

You’re Invited! Attend the open house to view the design of the new

Sheffield-Partington neighbourhood elementary school presented by
the architects and district staff.

The purpose of the open house is:
e To present designs for the new school and to share updates (6:00 - 6:30 p.m.);
o To answer questions and receive comments (6:30 - 7:30 p.m.).
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When: 6:00 - 7:30 p.m. Tuesday, June 25, 2019 A4

Where: Smiling Creek Elementary — Multi-Purpose Room éj‘) 43
3456 Princeton Avenue, Coquitlam

Learn more at: www.sd43.bc.ca/capitalprojects




